
Deep River Library Board of Trustees 
 
Meeting Minutes September 10, 2012 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm by AC Proctor 
 
Members present: AC Proctor, Jim Davis, Louise Cowen, Michelle Emfinger, Rolf Peterson, Skip 
Routh and Library Director Ann Paietta. 
 
Minutes of August 12, 2012 meeting approved with one edit – added Peggy to attendees. 
 
Treasurer's Report 
Received a donation of $1000 from Jean Jones. Funds staying in Money Market, rates better 
than CDs. 
 
Correspondence 
Thank you note for the donation.  
 
Library Director's report 
Good circulation in August 
Library now has a talking book playback system to be demo’ed; equipment for the visually 
impaired and physically handicapped.  
Garden club has been working on landscaping again.  
Ann will discuss the funds for the new circulation system with Kathy. 
Creatures of the Night on Sept. 26 at 7:30pm 
 
Committee Reports:  
House and Grounds 
Met with Sage and the landscape designer last week to discuss putting in a children’s garden (to 
the right of the building when facing it). Some tree trimming will need to be done. 
 
Old business:  
Signage - town is having a sign made for the library, matching other town signs.  
 
New business: 
Sharon Bates would like to do a program at the library – course is called Centerline Balance  
 
 
Next meeting October 1, 2012 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:34pm  
 


